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              March 21, 2017
Missing Juvenile 


Dearborn, MI. — On March 18, 2017, a Dearborn resident reported that her 14 year old son (Lukas Brown) did not return home after school. Lukas is described as a white male, 5’3” inches tall, he weighs approximately 130 pounds and has brown hair and brown eyes.  It is unknown what Lukas was last wearing.  Lukas has messaged friends, through social media, but he has not disclosed his location. Lukas has runaway in the past, but he has never been gone for this long without contacting his family.  The Dearborn Police Department is asking if anyone has any information on his whereabouts; please contact our department at (313) 943-2241.  


Dearborn Police Chief Ronald Haddad stated, “Lukas’ safety is our number one priority and it is important that we reunite him with his family.”
Media Contact:          Lt. Gary Mann

 (313) 943-2006

Crime Stoppers:         1-800- SPEAK UP 
(1-800-773-2587)

Online:                       www.1800speakup.org
Text:                          CSM and your tip to CRIMES (274637)
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